From: John Minish

To: Anita McNamara

Cc: Zoning DeskOnCall

Subject: Proposed Hillview Crossing Townhouse Development
Date: Sunday, December 16, 2018 10:33:16 PM

I am writing to you as | will be unable to attend the public hearing on the Conditional Use request for
the proposed TED Hillview Crossing Townhouse Development. My major concern is how the
develpments arrangement and streets will effect water drainage and flow into the Wapikiya area
where | am located. | know that the houses on the hill side of Saranac Street are in the 100 year
flood plain, and | am concerned that the streets and housing arrangements will channel the water,
localizing it into something akin to a creek that will come down into our area. I'm not against the
housing per se because of esthetics, and | know it won't increase the traffic in my area, but | am
deeply concerned about how rain and snow melt will impact our area due to the construction. Thank
you for your consideration.

John N. Minish

114 Saranac Drive
Missoula, MT 59803
(406) 251-2616
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